Tarra Jolly

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Dairi-O Clemmonsville Rd (W-3488) Neighborhood Outreach
Attachments: Invite Letter.pdf

From: Gaines Hunter <GHunter@stimmelpa.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 4, 2021 9:29 AM

To: Gary Roberts <garyr@cityofws.org>

Cc: Luke Dickey <LDickey@stimmelpa.com>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Dairi-O Clemmonsville Rd (W-3488) Neighborhood Outreach

Gary,
As stated in our plan review application for project (W-3488) Dairi-O Clemmonsville Road (Site Plan Amendment) we

sent out 22 letters to different property owners who owned the 24 parcels within 500’ of the project boundary.
At this time, we have not received any comments or concerns from those adjacent neighbors.

See attached for the letter that was sent out on 07/23/2021.

If you have any questions, please let us know.
Best,
-Gaines
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